
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

DEBRIS PICKUP 

 
Hurricane Beryl storm debris removal process has been operating since 

July 15, 2024.  

 

The first pass of vegetative debris and C&D material pick up has been 

completed. 

 

Residents are encouraged to bring eligible storm debris to curbside for 

pick up. 

 

The final pass for curbside pickup is in progress.  Schedule completion 

on final pass is August 9, 2024. 
 

Thank you, 

Lance Petty 

City Manager 


